
20-CAB-001

April 17, 2020 

Connie Flohr 
Idaho Cleanup Project Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy, Idaho Operations Office 
1955 N. Fremont Ave., MS 1222 
Idaho Falls, ID 83415-1222 

Subject:  Postpone June 2020 CAB meeting until late August 

Dear Ms. Flohr, 

In consideration of the COVD-19 pandemic, we recently polled the members of the 
Idaho Cleanup Project (ICP) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) regarding potential options of 
holding our scheduled June 3 tour and June 4 meeting as a virtual tour and meeting by 
way of an online platform such as WebEx or postponing until August in the hopes of 
having an actual, physical meeting. 

The responses to that poll are listed below: 
Reschedule in August Virtual meeting in June Either way 
1. Jackie Agenbroad
2. Josh Bartlome
3. Brad Christensen
4. Teri Ehresman
5. Brandon Leatham
6. Talia Martin
7. Larry Schoen
8. John Sigler

1. Marvin Fielding 1. Trilby McAffee

Given the preponderance of CAB members who wish to postpone the meeting to a later 
date, and the uncertainty surrounding state and federal guidelines for public gatherings, 
we respectfully request to reschedule our summer tour and meeting sometime after 
August 19. 

Would you please consider this request and allow us to coordinate to find a date that 
will be suitable for CAB members, stakeholders, and presenters? 

Thanks and best wishes for health and safety, 

Brad Christensen 
Chair, ICP CAB 
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